
SAN JOAQUIN DELTA POWER SQUADRON’S 
 VVHHFF  aanndd  VVHHFF//DDSSCC  

            SSeemmiinnaarr            
Join us on line Wednesday, August 24 at 7:00 pm Freeconferencecall.com 

Meeting ID:  sjdpseducation 
Hosted by Nick Patterson 

 
Online Meeting Link: https://join.freeconferencecall.com/sjdpseducation 

 
It is recommended that participants download the freeconference.com program on their computer and install the desktop 
app for the program to facilitate a faster connection log-in. There is also a free "fcc" app for mobile devices available through 
your app store. 
When you join a meeting, you will be prompted to enter your name, e-mail, and meeting ID.  Simply enter the information, 
and click "Join".  Once you have joined and see the dialog box at the top of your screen, click on the phone receiver picture 
and then click on "Mic and Speakers".  You will then be prompted to "Connect Now". 
For purposes of this seminar, please do not activate your camera and please mute your microphone.  There will be an 
opportunity at the end of the presentation to un-mute and ask questions to Nick.  Doing so will allow for a clearer 
presentation with a minimum of feedback or interference.  You may or may not want to use a headset depending on the 
speakers in your computer. 
Feel free to contact Doug Sherman at 562-773-3684 any time prior to the day of the seminar if you would like to test your 
connection and he will be happy to do a "mini info session". 

What to Expect 
The site will be open by 6:45 PM to allow participants the ability to check both video and audio connections. Once they have 
been checked, we ask you to turn them off so that we do not overload the connection. 
When the presentation begins, Nick will enter a lecture mode which will automatically mute everyone attending.  We will also 
be recording the presentation for those interested. (No problems per USPS) 
Questions may be sent in via the chat room of the FCC system and will be answered in order received at the end of the 
presentation. 
At the end of the presentation, the audio will be unmuted and the folks with chat questions will be asked to turn on their 
video as their question comes up so that others can see who is asking and the question/s will be answered.  When done, that 
person may turn off his camera and the next question will be answered.  Hopefully this will lend itself to an orderly q & a 
period.  After that, other questions will then be taken in the same manner. 


